
 

 

 

 

17 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  

I hope all exams have been going well and students are keeping themselves well looked after. It has 
been great seeing students in school, working hard and getting feedback from the different exams. 

Dress code for exams & studying in school 

Please can you remind your child that the Sixth Form dress code should still be adhered to during 
exam season. Although we want students to be comfortable for their exams and a slight change in 
what they wear might accommodate for that, we shouldn’t be seeing full tracksuits, crop tops and 
sliders/flip flops. 

This is especially important to students who are on site before or after their exams – they need to be 
in school dress code to remain on site. Students not adhering to this outside of their exams will be 
sent home to revise. 

Prom 

We are looking forward to seeing students at the Year 13 prom at the Woodland Grange next Friday 
24 June. Students can be dropped off at the main entrance and we are hoping that with some good 
weather we can start off meeting and greeting outside. Arrival between 19:00-19:30 and last pick up 
at 23:00. The address for the venue is: Woodland Grange, Old Milverton Lane, Leamington Spa, CV32 
6RN. 

Clearing Key dates 

Please be mindful that the two key dates coming up are Monday 4 July which is the last day for 
students to add applications into UCAS Extra, and Tuesday 5 July when Clearing opens. This will be 
applicable to a small minority of students now, but on results day we will provide support to anyone 
who is in clearing following their A Level/BTEC results. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Sixth Form team.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss R Hase 
Assistant Head Teacher - Head of Sixth Form 


